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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware SATs week if fast approaching for the year 6 children. 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting next Wednesday 19th March at 3.30pm. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is for you to gain a deeper understanding of what SATs are, how we are 
preparing the children for the tests and what will happen during the week of the tests. 
 
The children are of course welcome to come along to the meeting and if you have younger children they are 
also welcome to come.  It is anticipated the meeting will take no longer than 30 minutes. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the year 6 classroom next Wednesday. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Azzopardi 
Deputy Headteacher 
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